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Dear Stingrays,                                                        
 
Welcome to Term 2. We can’t wait to get started as we have so many exciting things 

planned, including a Saxon workshop on 5th December 
(please contact the office if you did not receive a letter 
about this). 
 
Term 2 Learning in Stingrays 
 

Our Learning Journey this term will have a history focus: 
Traders and Raiders - The Anglo Saxons. We will be 

looking at how and where the Angles, Saxons and Scots invaded, their influence on 
everyday life and we will learn about the first King of England.  

 
 
 
 
English 
 
Our class text this term is ‘Beowulf’ as retold by Michael Morpugo. Our focus will be on 
creating suspense in writing and character descriptions. We will also be using this text for 
inspiration to create 3D Monster eyes using clay. Our grammar focus will be on the 
possessive apostrophe, using fronted adverbials and adverbial phrases.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mathematics 
  
In maths we have started with applying our addition and subtraction skills to finding the 
perimeter of a quadrilateral shape. Soon, we will move on to multiplication and division skills. 
We will focus on multiplying and dividing by 10 and 100 (please note, we do not add zeros 

How you can help your child 
 Make sure your child reads daily. Ask if your child can summarise the 
main events. Check these are in the correct chronological order. Remember to 
complete the reading record as evidence.  
 With the topic in mind please discuss points of interest in the Scots, 
Vikings and our science topic: Sound, at home and encourage your child to carry 
out any additional research where possible! 
 Discuss meanings of any new vocabulary they come across. 
 Practise the spellings that are sent home weekly. 
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as this won’t work for decimal numbers, instead we shift numbers along on the place value 
grid) and the 6, 7 and 9 times tables. We will be using our skills to solve problems and are 
particularly looking at reasoning in maths, helping the children to explain their answers. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Science 
 
Our science topic this term is ‘Sound’. We will be exploring how sound waves travel, what 
pitch is, volume and how the human ear works.   
 
 
PE  
 
PE will be taught by Mr Sayer on a Thursday afternoon. Please ensure that your child has a 
named PE kit in school.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Our learning celebration will take place on Friday 13 December at 2.30 pm. Details will 
follow. Thank you for your continued support. 
 
If you have any queries do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Mrs Banks 
 

How you can help your child 
 Look for opportunities to talk about maths in the everyday environment. The 
learning overview hand-out from ‘Meet the Teacher’ may help with this.  
 Support your child and give them time to use mental calculation skills in real 
life contexts. 
 Encourage your child to spend 10 minutes each day learning the times 
tables on TTRockstars. 
 

Termly Homework Project 
This term we would like you to choose one project (or more if you would like!) 
from the attached list over the page.  
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